
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Health of Wharton Borough have scheduled a 

special meeting to be held on Thursday, June 11, 2020. The meeting will be an online 

meeting and will take place at 6 p.m. The public is invited to attend and participate. 

Information on how to view/participate can be found on the Borough’s website at 

www.whartonnj.com or by calling 973-361-8444. 
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